
NWHS GRADUATION TICKET INFORMATION

Each graduate participating in the whole class ceremony on Saturday, May 15 at 11:00 AM in
the Colerain High School Stadium will receive six (6) tickets.  Babies and infants in arms do not
need a ticket and will not count against the six-ticket limit, however due to capacity restrictions
and precautions, other guests, including school-aged children, WILL need a ticket.

Tickets must be claimed by going to https://nwlsd.hometownticketing.com/embed/all and
selecting “Get Tickets” and following the instructions below:

● Scroll down and click on “Have a Passcode?”
● Enter the graduate’s district Student ID number and click “Apply”
● You can then select the number of tickets (up to 6) that you wish to obtain and click

“Checkout”
● You will then have seven minutes to complete your order
● No payment is required for these tickets--they are free of charge and you will not be

asked to enter any payment information
● You will be asked for your name, email address, phone number, and ZIP code--these are

required fields (PLEASE BE SURE TO USE AN ACCURATE EMAIL ADDRESS THAT
YOU CAN ACCESS)

● Review the “Terms of Service” and “Privacy Policy” and click the checkbox
● Click “Submit Order”

At this point the ticket(s) you requested will be created and sent to the email address you
provided as a PDF attachment.  You can choose to print the tickets, save them on your phone,
or screenshot them on your phone.  On the morning of the event, we can scan the tickets from a
printed piece of paper or from your phone.

It will be up to each family to determine how the six tickets will be distributed, so please consider
how you will share this information as well as the student’s ID number.  Anyone with the link and
the student ID number can claim a ticket.

Please contact the school at (513) 851-7300 with any questions and we will be happy to assist
you with claiming tickets.

https://nwlsd.hometownticketing.com/embed/all


CAMPUS MAP & PARKING INFORMATION

● Graduates should arrive by 10:00 AM, park in between the buildings, and report to the
gymnasium

● Families may enter the campus from the Cheviot Road entrance (front of the campus) or
the Poole Road entrance (rear of the campus)

● Guests needing accessible parking and a ramp to the stadium should enter using the
Poole Road entrance and enter through the gate by the scoreboard

● Please note that the access road behind the stadium will be closed to vehicular traffic
● Gates will open at 9:30 AM, and we will briefly pause admission to the stadium at 11:00

AM for the graduates to enter the stadium at the “main entrance” at the top of the
stadium steps

● Please arrive early to allow yourself plenty of time to park, make your way to the
stadium, and be seated for the start of the ceremony at 11:00 AM


